
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Sunday, February 08, 2015 4:16 PM 

To: Rebecca Ellis 

Subject: Re: H.40 - page 18 

 

 

I worked on concept but Warren drafted. I will look at his last email to Aaron unless you have 

something more current drafted by Aaron? 

Thanks 

Darren 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Feb 8, 2015, at 4:14 PM, Rebecca Ellis <ellisvermont@yahoo.com> wrote: 

yes  
Rep. Rebecca Ellis 
Vermont Legislature 
Vice Chair, House Natural Resources and Energy Committee 
email: ellisvermont@yahoo.com 
cell: 802-839-0515 
 

On Sunday, February 8, 2015 4:08 PM, "Springer, Darren" 
<Darren.Springer@state.vt.us> wrote: 
 

Is this the RFP language? 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Feb 8, 2015, at 4:07 PM, Rebecca Ellis <ellisvermont@yahoo.com> 
wrote: 

Sorry to bother you but ... Did you work with Warren Coleman on 
VEC's proposal for tier 2 language? It's very complicated and I am 
hoping we can come up with something simpler. Any ideas? 
 
 
Rebecca 
 
Rep. Rebecca Ellis 
Vermont Legislature 
Vice Chair, House Natural Resources and Energy Committee 
email: ellisvermont@yahoo.com 
cell: 802-839-0515 
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